
 
Daffodil International University 

Department of Civil Engineering 
Faculty of Engineering 

Daffodil Smart City, Birulia, Savar, Dhaka-1216 
  

  
 Date: August 17, 2024  

 
 

Notice for Civil Engineering Department Fall 2024 
 

Dear Students, 

We appreciate our fellow student’s engagement in the Anti Quota 
Movement, which resulted to the formation of an independent 
government. We are pleased to inform you all starter the Fall 2024 
semester will commence on August 18, 2024 (According to the government 
instruction). We are expecting to resume the full operation by August 
20, 2024. 

 

For any queries or assistance, please feel free to contact the 
department office. 

 
 
 
 


